
K E E P  I N  T O U C H !

NAZ YTH UPDATESNAZ YTH UPDATES

December Series:

Christmas At The Movies

All of December we will be going over

some favorite Christmas movies and

seeing all the ways we see the Gospel

through them!
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WHAT'S NEW IN DECEMBERWHAT'S NEW IN DECEMBERWHAT'S NEW IN DECEMBER

PRE INSTAGRAM

MID INSTAGRAM

FACEBOOK

YOUTUBE

F O L L O W  U S  O N  S O C I A L
M E D I A  T O  S T A Y  U P  T O
D A T E  O N  E V E N T S  A N D
A N N O U N C E M E N T S .

HIGH INSTAGRAMChristmas Eve & Family Event

Join us for Christmas Eve service at 4 &

6PM and come an hour before each service

for a fun, family event! 3-3:45PM and 5-

5:45PM cookie decorating, hot cocoa,

picture with Santa and more will be

available for the whole family!

https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_preteen/
https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_mid/
https://www.facebook.com/thenazyth/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-qG-ptYBEe9ED5Ixr724tw
https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_high/


No YTH 1/1!

Happy New Year! Enjoy time

with your families this week.
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MESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEBMESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEB
Fall is in full swing and as we prepare for Thanksgiving, we are so grateful for each
and every one of you! We hope you all have a wonderful and safe time with family

and friends for the holiday and look forward to all that this month and season holds!
 Our whole team, here at Naz YTH, is grateful and honored to serve you, and look

forward to seeing your student(s) as we wrap up this school year together! Make sure
to check out our social media to stay up to date with what's going on at Naz YTH!

Feel free to contact our NextGen Admin, Abigail, at astout@thenaz.church if you have any questions at all!

Join us Wednesdays at 6:30PM for MDWK
services and Sundays at 9AM and 11AM!

Winter Retreat

Students in grades 7-12 are invited to join us January 24-26, 2025 at Higher Ground

Conference and Retreat Center in West Harrison, Indiana for our district Winter

Retreat! From worship, great messages, snow tubing, and so much more, we hope

you will join us for an incredible weekend away! Registration is NOW OPEN! The

early bird price is $155/student until December 8. You can sign up HERE through

the district! However, please note that there will also be an additional $25

transportation fee and Naz YTH permission form that will be sent after the initial

registration is filled out. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to

Pastor Bailey at bmedley@thenaz.church.

Baptism

Are you or your student ready to

take the next step in your faith

walk? Sign up to be baptized on

Sunday, December 22 at either our

9AM or 11AM service HERE!

https://sconaz.org/winter-retreat/
mailto:bmedley@thenaz.church
https://gccn.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/102/responses/new

